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 KIWANIS MEETING OF March 6, 2023 
 

Slick roads and winter vacations kept our attendance low today.  Ann, Anne, Bob F., Bob R., and Rick 
made it to the Hyatt Regency and enjoyed a buffet featuring pork loin, brussel sprouts, mashed 
potatoes, mushroom soup, salad, rolls, and cake.  Congratulations go out to Bob R. for finding the 
biggest piece of cake, It was greatly admired by the rest of us! 
 
In the buffet line, we bumped into our Past President Lindsay Tafelski!  His week was starting off all 
wrong, we decided, since he was dining with the Optimist Club as their guest.  We’ll fix that soon and 
get him back for a Kiwanis meeting.  Lindsay, who is working now for Beck’s Quality Cabinets in 
Suamico, thought that was a great idea! 
 
With our president off skiing in the Rocky Mountains, Anne very capably ran the meeting.  After the 
pledge and prayer, we sang “You’re in Kiwanis Now”.  Everyone officially donated a “Happy Dollar” so 
our operations checking account is $5 richer. 
 
We spent the rest of the meeting discussing plans for our St. Patrick’s Day visit to Nicolet School.  
We’ll be helping the third graders construct Leprechaun traps.  Try to be there, it’s a skill you may 
need someday!  See below to RSVP & place your Jimmy John’s order. 
 
Future Meetings:  Friday, March 17 - Nicolet School at approximately 10:30 AM** 
                             Monday, March 20 - noon at Hyatt Regency, we will be reviewing iPad applications  
                             Monday, April 3 - noon at Hyatt Regency  
 
**Info for St. Patrick’s Day visit to Nicolet School –  Top of the morning to you. On Friday 3/17 
members from the club can meet at Nicolet at 10:25. We will go as a group to the classroom for 10:30 
when the children go to lunch/recess.  We'll get subs from Jimmy John's, please reply/RSVP to Anne:  
annemvaness@gmail.com with your order.  
 
Then the fun will begin, as we decorate the green boxes and turn them into leprechaun traps. If time 
permits, we will play bingo and then the party is over. If you have any toilet paper or towing tubes or 
fun little things for decorations, feel free to bring them along. Questions call Anne at 920-815-6722. 
 
By: Rick Satterlee 


